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) Thank you for your letter of February 25,1998, concermng the electncal control :
*-and fire protection systems of the Hanford Spent Nuclear Fuel Pro;ect We mtend
.. *"to identify root causes and take permanent corrective actions to address the . .f: AT
* findings from your staff’s review of December 9-11, 1997. The Office of Field - "< = "~
~ 'Management is coordmatlng complex-w1de implications of the transformer issue. .
© -~ We anticipate sending a final response to you no later than April 13, 1998.
- Sincerely, : _
2 ‘James;M. Owendoff - .~ =
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e L eme e mmem L i s e e i anrnnmPntal Management e a v e s



